
 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES: 
Important Upcoming Dates 

Panda Bear News 
Washington University Nursery School 

HAPPY NEW YEAR!! 
2017 

 

  

 Everyone is really happy to be back at school after our 
holiday break!  We hope you all had a lovely holiday break 
spending time with family and friends.  We are looking forward 
to our second semester moving forward in our Panda Bear 
Classroom.  We have seen much growth from our group.  We 
are excited to welcome a new team member to our Panda Bear 
classroom.  Kaidi Gay is joining us!  We are thrilled to have her 
in our class.  She is a Bear Cub in the AM session.  All of the 
Panda bears welcome Kaidi! 

February 9, 2017 February 11, 
2017 
 
WUNS 
GALLERY 
NIGHT  
KNIGHT 
ATRIUM 
(more info to 

February 17 and 
February 20th, 2017 

 J A N U A R Y  1 6 ,  2 0 1 7  

  
 

ANIMALS THAT 
THRIVE IN COLD 
WEATHER!!! 
 
We enjoyed talking 
about animals that love 
living in the cold 
weather. We discussed 
the Moose, Artic Fox, 
Polar Bear, and Walrus.   
We watched animals 
diving for food in the 
frigid waters while 
simultaneously making 
a miraculous catch in 
the water for a tasty 
meal.  The children 
enjoyed the visuals we 
shared during our circle 
time. 

FAMILY 
NIGHT AT 
THE MAGIC 
HOUSE 

NO SCHOOL 
PDD 
Presidents Day 
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PANDA BEAR NEWS SCHOOL YEAR 2016 - 2017 

  

Developmental Skills 
Children Practiced 

Books We Enjoyed 
 
 

 
 

POLAR BEAR, POLAR BEAR 
LITTLE POLAR BEAR 
THE MITTEN 
IF YOU GIVE A MOOSE A MUFFIN 

 
  SONGS TO ENJOY: 

1. I’M FREEZING, I’M FREEZING, I HOPE 
I DON’T START SNEEZING 

2. THIS OLD MAN 
3. IT’S RAINING, IT’S POURING 

TOPICS OF 
CONVERSATIONS 
THIWEEK 

TWO NEW BABY PANDA BEARS!!! 
     We are so proud to welcome 2 new 
babies to our Washington University 
Family.  One new baby girl, Lisa, was born 
to the Gunji family.  Kaito is the proud new 
brother.  The other new baby boy, Ryan, 
was born to the Kim family.  Jayden is the 
kind and proud big brother. 
      CONGRATULATIONS TO BOTH 
FAMILYS!!! 

 


